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If these proposais are acceptable to the Government of Canada, I have the
honour to suggest that this letter and its Schedule, and your reply to that effect, shail
constitue an Agreement between the two Governments on this mnatter which shail enter into
force as in (à) above.

I avail myseif of this opportunity to renew to Your Excellency the assurance
of mny higbest consîderation.

Yours sincerely,

Nicholas P. Bayne


